
 
Dear Members and Guests 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Management Council is now busy in planning upcoming events and working 
on setting up an Ad Hoc Committee for a Feasibility Study on Office Purchase for 
SAAP.  Some enhancements will be featured on the website of SAAP too.  
 
We are also looking into some activities associated with Corporate Social 
Responsibility and other educational events for the members and their families. 
We appreciate your valuable supports to these events. Your ideas and suggestions 
for these activities will be most welcome. 
 
I would also like to extend my sincere gratitude to my fellow council members, 
our member volunteers, and our invited speaker who has contributed their 
expertise and time to make today’s event a success and memorable. 
 
Now, please sit back and enjoy the performance conducted by our delegates who 
had attended our recent ASA Congress in September at Bangkok, Thailand. 
 
Thank you.   
 
Josephine Kwan 
President 2023/2024 

 

Thank you for attending today’s Management 
Council 2023/2024 Installation Ceremony.  
 
As you know, Management Council Installation is a 
significant and meaningful occasion to mark 
council members’ undertaking to serve SAAP with 
dedication for keeping the Association growing.  
 


